
Extended Opportunity Programs and Services/  
Cooperative Agencies and Resources for Education 
1500 North Verdugo Road 
Glendale, CA 91208 
Phone 818-240-1000 ext. 6900 

Dear EOPS student, 
 

We have exciting news to share with you!  
 
Our GCC Foundation has announced that they will pay for EOPS students’ 
graduation attire this year.  
 
You can get your cap and gown free of charge, if you participate in the EOPS 
graduation mixer on June 10, 12:00pm-1:00pm.  
 
Your cap and gown will be yours to keep. You can use that again next year, when you 
participate in the graduation ceremony on campus.  
 
We need you to RSVP now for June 10 event, so we can send you instructions on 
how to get your graduation attire free of charge to you. Use this link to RSVP: https://

bit.ly/GCCEOPS2020 today! It’s a simple online form that will take two minutes to com-
plete.  
 
We are pressed for time and need to make sure there is enough time for you to order 
and receive your cap and gown in time for the graduation mixer on June 10. Only  
after you RSVP, we can send you instructions on how to get your free cap and gown. 
We will also send you a reminder and a zoom link for the June 10th event.  
 
We want to celebrate your achievements and wish you good luck with your academic 
and professional careers. Join your EOPS classmates in celebrating each other! 
RSVP today: https://bit.ly/GCCEOPS2020, and no later than this Friday, June 29. 
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